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Dates for your Diary-  
Please note these are not exhaustive and can be subject to 

change. 

January 2020 

Monday 6th  INSET DAY 

Tuesday 7th Start of Term 3 

Wednesday 8th Yoga Day with Amber Ward 

Monday 13th Y3 Swimming—Cumnor House 

Thursday 16th ‘Mood Boost’ Themed Lunch Menu 

Tuesday 28th Chinese New Year Lunch Menu 

February 2020 

14th February End of Term 3 

17th-21st Feb Half Term 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Merry Christmas everybody, and I hope that you 
all are enjoying the festivities. I know that 
everybody is looking forward to feeling refreshed 
in the new year! 
 

Super 
Skylarks 
We have awarded 
our Super Skylark 
Jumpers to our 
first two pupils. 
Congratulations to 
Finley and Rosie 
from Owls class!  
 
Nativity: 
Well done to our 
Foxes and Hedgehogs classes for their fantastic 
nativity performance last week. Thank you very much 
to those parents that supported in offering 

refreshments! 

 
Bag Competition 
There were many 
bags entered into 
the competition and 
Mrs Hamilton 
carefully chose the 
winners. 
Congratulations to 
Rosie (Owls) and 
Primrose (Foxes). 

Reception Forest School: 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Facebook Page 
Thank you so much to those parents that have 
joined our school Facebook page. Please make 
sure you like and follow the page, this means you 

http://www.hamsey.e-sussex.sch.uk/website


STEM Day-  
The whole school had to 
create their own 
inventions to help solve 
common problems. We 
designed chairs made 
from recycled materials 
and learnt about 
biomimicry. Ask the 
children about it! 

Attendance 

So far this year we have improved our whole 
school attendance. It is now 95.10% a good 
improvement on our average from last year 
(94.6%). However we are still behind our 
target of 97%+. Attending school is paramount 
for the children  to enjoy all the opportunities 
we provide at Hamsey.  Inevitably, there will 
be times when your children are too unwell to 
be in school, but we ask that our pupils are in 
school every day whenever possible to 
support us in reaching our attendance goal. 

Here are the attendance 
results for the last term: 

Owls Class –  96.28% 

Badgers Class— 93.88% 

Foxes Class— 92.01% 

Hedgehogs Class— 95.22% 

Class Blogs 

Please visit our class blogs, find the links 
below: 

Hedgehogs Class: 

https://hamseyhedgehogs.wordpress.com/  

Foxes Class: 

 https://hamseyfoxes.wordpress.com/  

Badgers Class: 

https://hamseybadgers.wordpress.com/  

Owl Class: 

https://hamseyowls.wordpress.com/  

 

Christmas Fair/’Elfridges’ 

The Christmas Fair and ‘Elfridges’ were 
a huge success and a big thank you to 
our wonderful PTA for their continued 
support.  
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